
  

A n n o u n c i n g  a  V a c a n c y  f o r                                                                                                                                    
P e r s o n n e l  C o m m i s s i o n e r  

                   

             

The Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) is seeking a qualified individual to 

serve on its three-member Personnel Commission. Personnel Commissioners 

serve three-year terms and are responsible for establishing rules; approving class 

descriptions, salaries, and new classifications; and hearing disciplinary and 

examination appeals for the classified (non-teaching) service. Interested 

applicants must: 

 
 reside within the territorial boundaries of the LAUSD 

 
 be known adherents of merit system principles and known to be a 

person of good character 
 

 be available to attend meetings held two days each month 
 

 not be an LAUSD employee or a member of the L A U S D  governing 
Board 

 
 
Personnel Commissioners currently receive $100 per meeting up to a $500 

monthly maximum, and medical benefits.   

 

If you are interested, please email your resume’ to suzanne.morrow@lausd.net by  

August 3, 2021.  The successful candidate will be appointed by the two current seated 

Commissioners.  

http://www.lausd.net

